
For far to long the Eastern side of the state has been ignored and our voices seem not to matter.our tax 
dollars pay for far to many things that do not benefit areas outside the Portland Metro area.the 
redistricting maps should be draw fairly as to include everyone's voice.this process should actually be 
stopped until the people can be actively involved on a personal level.the last legislative session ignored 
the people's voice way to much because they could not be physically involved in the process.you are our 
representatives, not our masters and this redistricting process is just another example of your failure to 
be a fair representation of all the people..if you insist of proceeding with this process at least make the 
maps where all the people are fairly represented.. 

 


